
BLOOD DONATION 2018

The MRA wishes to express its deep gratitude to all the donors for having generously offered 
1368 pints of blood on Friday 06 July 2018 on the occasion of  its 12th anniversary.  The MRA is also 

thankful to its Team Members, the Blood Bank and the Police for their unwavering support. 
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